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3206 Guilford Ave.
Baltimore, Md. 21218

January 23, 1991

Dr. Hector Garcia

Founder, American G.I. Forum
1315 Bright St.

Corpus Christi, Tx. 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I am writing to ask if you might be able to take the time to write a letter
of recomendation, which I will forward to several places that I am applying to
for a job for this summer. I have decided to work in Washington, D.C. for a
lobbying group of some type, but I need several recommendations from people I
know or have worked for over the past few years to complete my application.

I am still attending The Johns Hopkins University in Baltimore where I am
currently working toward my major in International Relations. The internships
which I am applying for will play an important role in my education for they will
allow & first hand view of the process of government.

In case you do not remember me, I am a friend of your'nephew Robert Garcia,
and I helped you last summer when you travelled to Dallas to speak at the
conmencement address at Southwestern Medical School.

Thank you so much for your time and attention. Best of luck with all your
current projects, and I hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Wi M, Mgl

Matthew M. Moniot



